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June 15, 2009


Advice No. 3657T – Replacement No. 1
Docket No. UT-090867 DO NOT REDOCKET

David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250


Dear Mr. Danner:


Per our conversation with Commission staff, Qwest is the following changes to the filing originally submitted on June 5, 2009.  The changes include:

•	Restored AFOR language in the footer of Sheet 7, Section 1,
•	Added a (D) coding where move statements were removed from Sheets 20 through	36, Section 9,
•	Added (Cont’d) to the heading on Sheets 19 and 20 in Section 10.
•	Added a heading “10.9	Reserved for Future Use” to Sheet 30, Section 10,
•	Added “Obsolete” to the heading on Sheet 3, Section 104,
•	Changed the headings from “105.4	Premium Exchange Services” to 
	“105.4	Reserved for Future Use” on Sheets31 through 35, Section 105.

We also added two additional sheets and made the following changes:

•	Added 10.9 in the Table of Contents on Sheet 13, Section 1,
•	Added “10.9	Reserved for Future Use” on Sheet 30, Section 10.


If you have questions concerning this filing please contact Barb Kleiner at (303) 383‑6575.


Sincerely,





Mark Reynolds
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EXCHANGE AND NETWORK SERVICES
WN U-40

	SECTION
	SHEET
	REVISION


	1
	7
	6

	1
	13
	5

	
	
	

	9
	20
	5

	9
	21
	2

	9
	22
	2

	9
	23
	2

	9
	24
	2

	9
	25
	2

	9
	26
	2

	9
	27
	2

	9
	28
	2

	9
	29
	2

	9
	30
	2

	9
	31
	2

	9
	32
	5

	9
	33
	4

	9
	34
	2

	9
	35
	3

	9
	36
	2

	
	
	

	10
	14
	2

	
	16
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	10
	19
	2

	10
	20
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	10
	30
	2
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	3
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	31
	2

	105
	32
	2

	105
	33
	3

	105
	34
	2

	105
	35
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